2019 WEST COAST STEM TRIP 
There are still spots left for the 2019 West Coast Stem Trip to California.

I hope your child can join us on our exciting education adventure this spring!  I look forward to leading a fun and educational program to California! There is even an online course students can take afterwards for high school credit.  Please let me know if you have any questions.   

There are three ways to register:
· Online – at https://worldstrides.com/signup/
· By phone – call the WorldStrides Customer Service Team at 1-800-468-5899 Monday-Friday 8:30am-9pm EST  

· By mail – use the student invitation packet you received 

I recommend registering online.  Please use our Trip ID #160657 when registering. You can also get started with fundraising by creating your own personal Gift of Education link to share with family and friends.

All the best,
Mrs. Woo

Jennie_M_Woo@mcpsmd.org
P.S. – I know some interested parents were unable to attend our parent meeting, so I’ve included the link to WorldStrides’ Parent Presentation that will help answer your questions. Please share it with anyone you know who wasn’t able to make it!
Parent Presentation Video:  https://vimeo.com/181949631 
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